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Your Red 

To Rosemary Rafferty 

Geotechnical & Environmental Associates 

Rosemary@gea-ftd.co.uk 

Hello Rosemary, 

276 Eversholt Street, London NW1 I BA 

Thank you for your communication of 7~' March 2012, 

e 

London UnderVounti thnfted 

Attached is a 1: 1250 plan @A4 showing the alignment and tunnel crown levels of the 
Northern line in relation to the above location. 

Please note: 

• shaded areas represent sub-surface structures which can be as shallow as 
0.2 metres below surface level 

• the positions of the tunnels on this plan are indicative only and must not be 
used for design purposes 

• for more accurate tunnel location information a survey will need to be 
undertaken 

• this letter must be distributed with the drawing which it refers to 

If you or any other intends undertaking the following at the above location London 
Underground Infrastructure Protection must be provided with details of the proposals 
so that the safety of our railway can be assured: 

• demolition 
• structural works 
• excavation 
• boreholes or piling 
• highway works above shaded areas 

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me, 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 
E-mail: Locationenouiries(a),tube.ffi.aov.uk 
Tel: 0267 9 1 - 8  0016 


